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Indian Olympic Association Appoints G Rajaraman as Press Attaché for Asian
Games 2022

PRESS ANNOUNCEMENT

Date: 10 August 2023

New Delhi: The Indian Olympic Association (IOA) is pleased to announce the
appointment of Mr. G Rajaraman as the Press Attaché for the upcoming Asian
Games 2022, scheduled to take place in Hangzhou, China from 23rd
September to 8th October 2023.

In our commitment to ensure transparent and efficient communication
between the Indian contingent and the media during this prestigious event,
we sought applications for this critical role in July 2023. We are overwhelmed
by the robust response from the sports journalist community, which
underscored the enthusiasm and dedication that India's media holds for the
sporting realm.

Mr. G Rajaraman, with his vast experience, deep insights, and unwavering
commitment to sports journalism, emerged as the ideal candidate for this role.
His expertise will be pivotal in ensuring that the stories of our athletes
endeavours, triumphs, and challenges are conveyed to the nation with clarity,
accuracy, and passion.

Commenting on the appointment, Dr PT Usha, President IOA, said, "We are
delighted to have Mr. Rajaraman on board. His appointment reinforces our
commitment to ensuring a seamless communication experience for the Indian
confingent and the media during the Games. His vast experience will
undeniably enhance the representation and visibility of Indian athletes at this
prestigious event."

We thank each applicant who showed interest in this role and appreciate their
commitment to sports journalism. The IOA remains dedicated to fostering @
healthy relationship with the media and ensuring the seamless flow of
information for the betterment of sports in India.
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